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Ref: 17.PC0214 
 
At a meeting held on 11th May 2016, the Board considered the report of the 
Inspector and the documents and submissions on file. 
 
 
The Board determined that the proposed development would comprise 
strategic infrastructure development, generally in accordance with the 
Inspector’s recommendation and conclusions.   
 
 
 
Note: The Board noted that following the first pre-application meeting on this 
case, the prospective applicant notified An Bord Pleanála of their intention to 
close the pre-application process as opposed to entering into any further 
meetings.  
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